

Headteacher Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

## **All Saints CE VC Primary School**

Bishops Caundle
Sherborne
Dorset
DT9 5NQ

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

18th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to you with some staffing news. We have been delighted that the children in Topaz Class have started the year so well with Miss Hatto and Mrs O'Rourke and we are so grateful to them both for all they have done for the children this term.

I am pleased to inform you that Miss Jenny Withers has been appointed to teach Topaz Class after half term and for the rest of the year. Miss Withers is an experienced Key Stage 1 teacher who has recently moved to the area. We have been delighted that she has been spending some time in school getting to know the children in order to provide a smooth transition when she takes up her position after the half term holiday.

I would also like to share with you that Mrs Regan is expecting another baby - a brother or sister for Noah! I am sure that you will want to join us in congratulating the Regan family on this lovely news. This will, in time impact staffing further and I will keep you fully informed of the arrangements to be put in place as soon as they are finalised.

Please be assured that the Governors and I will continue to work hard to ensure that the very best provision remains in place for the children.

Anne Crumpler

## Nurturing Hearts, Inspiring Minds







